Jana Wiley

I am writing again to strongly condemn this move to prop up the unsustainable oyster industry in
Willapa Bay. These tidelands really do not support oysters without pesticides being applied. If feels
wrong to poison the environment for all other lifeforms for this reason. It is time that they
reconfigure their growing sites. It was in 2015 that I last wrote on this issue, and it is inconceivable
to me that they can simply petition again and possibly get what they want by virtue of wearing
down the public's response. Fortunately, I JUST found out about this comment period and am able
to get something in under the deadline. I would hope if the public's response has been less this year,
that DOE would allow a longer period for comments. Politically and socially the public has been
overwhelmed by too many matters.



